
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

February 2, 2010

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, 

The Board discussed ongoing siding replacement and construction problems. The mail box and water shed will also 
have new siding.

An ongoing list of repair concerns has been compiled and given to Danny.

The Board discussed painting of front doors and possible color options. The Board agreed that burgundy or white 
would be the 2 options, each building having doors of the same color.

Roof replacement is in arbitration with the insurance company. Roofs on all buildings except 5-6 Lex, have been 
damaged by the May hail storm.

Minutes approved 4-0.

Next meeting Tuesday March 1  6 pm 5 Lex.


